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Nader Says 
Nixon Will 
1-1?\fe, to Quit 

St. Louis 
Consumer advocate 

Ralph Nader predicted 
yesterday that the', .ush 
rooming Waterga r..;- an 
dal will force President 
Nixon to resign in two or 
three months. 

Nader, here taldnapart in 
a consumer clinic, said pub-
lic pressure will force the 
President to give up his of-
fice. ' 

"In the next two or three 
mouths the credibility of his 
administration will be down 
to zero and he will beu nable 
to govern," Nader said. 

He said Mr. Nixon's Wat-
ergate speech Monday "ex-
plained nothing, conceded 
nothing. 

"The President tolerated, 
condoned and inspired this 
subversion of the 1972 elec-
tion. through his top appoint-
ments to the White House 
staff, if nothing else. 

"The prime ministers of 
Western democracies -- in 
eluding England — have re-
signed under the pressure of 
scandals not one-tenth as se- 
rious as this." 	Reuters 


